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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

□ OUTGOING

September 27,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM : 

SUBJECT :

The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA-Region
L&S Building, Roxas Blvd., Ermita Manila

The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBMISSION OF COMPLETED STAFF WORK REPORT FOR 
WILDLIFE TRAFFIC MONITORING CONDUCTED AT 10 
SEAPORTS AND 1 AIRPORT FOR THE MONTH OF 
SEPTEMBER 2022

Respectfully submitting herewith, the Wildlife Traffic Monitoring report for the 
month of September 2022. There were ten (10) seaports and one (1) airport monitored for the 
period. There are no trip schedules and activities at Looc Feeder Port. Meanwhile, the inaugural 
flight of Airswift Airlines at Tablas Airport, resumed on September 24, 2022.

No wildlife species were found upon monitoring and inspection. 

For your information and record.

ARNOLiDOA^BLAZA JR.

DENR, PENRO - Romblon 
Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 

Tel. #567-6187




























